
ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

PLANNING MEETING 

May 20, 2024 

 

The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on Monday, May 20, 2024, at 5:15 P.M. in the Ashland 

City Hall Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Dianne Ballard, 

Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City 

Clerk/Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Assistant City Clerk/Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Police Chief Joseph 

Stanford, Fire Chief James “Jimmy” Lee, Maintenance Supervisor Phillip Stinson, Parks & Recreation/Youth 

Sports Director Raquil Ward (5:25 P.M.), Bob Roberts, Michelle Phillips, Terry Brooks, Leon & Angela Suggs, 

and Ray Stansell with the Clay Times Journal.  

 

Mr. Bob Roberts addressed the Mayor and City Council with a proposal for a building neighboring the 

Urban Park at Court Square. Mr. Roberts spoke about potential plans for expanding the Urban Park into an 

event venue. Mr. Roberts explained this could be a lovely event venue, which would attract people to the city. 

Mayor Fetner and Council Members asked questions concerning the building.  
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